

Tel: 01322 224309 01322 222445 Fax:

Email: office@dstc.kent.sch.uk

www.dstc.kent.sch.uk

Principal: Mrs Anne Davis

Heath Lane Dartford Kent DA1 2LY

27th November 2020

Support over Christmas 2020

Dear Parent/Carer,

I am pleased to let you know that KCC are again funding vouchers to support families claiming Free School Meals over the Christmas period. We will be posting vouchers home to you from DSTC on Friday 11th December 2020. They should arrive the following week.

If you are struggling over this period, then please do contact 'Kent Together' who have a centralised bank of support for students and families during the pandemic. https://www.kent.gov.uk/social-care-and-health/health/coronavirus/kent-together

We are also working with a charity and foodbank and are able to recommend families for a hamper of Christmas basics. If you would be interested in this support, please contact Mr Dix: jonathan.dix@dstc.kent.sch.uk or phone DSTC 01322 224309.

Thank you for your continued support.

Best wishes,

Mrs Deborah Ellis Vice Principal

Designated Safeguarding Lead

